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KPERS BENEFIT IMPACT 

 
The National Institute on Retirement Security regularly releases studies regarding 

pensions.  Their January 2021 release was entitled, “Measuring the Economic Impact of 

DB Pension Expenditures”.  KPERS is a DB (Defined Benefit) pension.  The study 

highlighted several outcomes of interest. 

 

“Retired Americans with a pension receive a stable income every month—even during 

a recession, which means they can continue spending at the same level as they did 

prerecession. The same cannot be said for retirees relying heavily on savings for 

retirement income. These retirees may be fearful to spend their 401(k) savings during an 

economic downturn, a time when U.S. businesses are already struggling. Thus, pensions 

can serve as economic stabilizers, similar to Social Security and unemployment 

insurance.”  

 

“Given the economic stress facing state and local governments, it’s all the more 

important to understand the tax revenue generated from pension spending.  This tax 

revenue comes from . . . taxes from expenditures in the local economy, like sales tax on 

retail purchases. This is a stable source of revenue for governments, which will be 

increasingly important this year,” the NIRS Executive Director Dan Doonan explained. 

 

Kansas Information supplied by KPERS lists the annual benefit outlays to retirees in each 

Kansas County.  These payments have a huge direct impact in each of the local 105 

Kansas counties.  Moreover, these payments also have a multiplier effect providing 

growth and development within the local economy.  While KPERS benefits are paid 

directly to the retiree, such spending stimulates economic growth and contributes 

favorably to the local economy, the quality of life and income to the county and the 

State of Kansas.  A healthy KPERS program benefits all Kansans! 

 

Interestingly enough, about 57% of all KPERS payments are made to residents of the five 

largest Kansas metropolitan areas (19 Counties) while 30% are made to “Balance of 

State” residents (those residing in the remaining 86 smaller counties).  KPERS payments 

to non-residents represent about 13% of total payments.  Payments to non-residents 

remains relatively stable over the years.  A graphical representation of KPERS payments 

is attached.  Payments for each county may be found at the KCPR website at 

ksretirees.org. 
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For detailed information about each of the 105 Kansas counties please contact 

the KCPR website at the following: 

 

                                                           Ksretirees.org 

 
 

 

Information for all 105 Counties can be found on following page! 
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Chart 1 - KPERS Payments to Retirees by Major Metro Area,  
CY 2019
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